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About the School Building Project  

This intra-district elementary International Baccalaureate magnet school serves students in preschool – 

grade 5. The centrally located learning commons, equipped with flexible furnishings & adaptable 

technological infrastructure, allows for multiple zones of simultaneous learning.  The building is designed 

to meet the sustainability goals established by the Educational Specifications and to achieve a gold-level 

LEED rating from US Green Building Council.   

 The building successfully opened for students on Wednesday, February 20, 2019. 

 There was a public open house held on Saturday, February 23, 2019 

o Special Thank You to all involved. 

 Work anticipated for the coming weeks: 

 Punchlist work will be scheduled after school hours or on Saturdays. 

 Fencing will begin in late March around the old building in preparation for the Demolition. 

The project has received its 4th reimbursement from the state, $3,495,815, totaling $15,738,167 to date. 

If you have a concern, please contact the Gilbane Project Manager, Daniel Phillips at (914) 246-4862. 

 

Ribbon Cutting – 2/23/19 

 
Student Ceremony – 2/20/19 

 
 



Kitchen Servery – 2/20/19 

 
 

Cafeteria layout– 2/20/19 

 
 

  



Gymnasium– 2/20/19 

 
 

Kindergarten Classroom– 2/20/19 

 
 

  



Media Center – 2/20/19 

 
 

Main Office Reception – 2/19/19 

 
Visit our website: www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC 

http://www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC

